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 15th September 

2023 

• 19th September—

Year 6 Meet the 

Teacher 2.30pm 

• 20th September—

Phonics Meeting 

Reception 2.30pm 

• 21st September—

Year 2 Trip to 

Brookland 

Museum 

• 26th September—

Nasal Flu 

Vaccinations—all 

year groups 

• 28th September—

Year 1 Phonics 

Meeting 9.00am 

• 3rd October—

Junior Harvest 

Festival—St 

Matthews Church  

• 4/5th October—

Individual and 

sibling school 

photos. 

• 7th October—

Open morning 

Reception 2024 

• 10th October—

Open Evening 

Reception 2024 

6pm 

Welcome to  ACE!  
WE are delighted to welcome our new Reception children 

to our school this week.  They have been discovering 

lots of new things.   We would also like to extend that 

welcome to our new parents and carers.  We hope you 

will all enjoy your learning journey with us!  Here are just 

a few of the learning activities from this week.  



Amazing ACE Artists 
THERE has been some pretty amazing reading and 
artistry happening in school since we came back from 
the Summer Holiday.   In year 1 they have been reading 
the book ‘The Naughty Bus’. 

In this book a young boy gets a toy bus as a present.  The 
bus turns out to be quite naughty... Or is it the boy?  
Have a read to find out.  Luca from Tiger class has been 
enjoying this book and drew this amazing picture  

OVER in year 4 they have 
been using charcoal to 
create a picture of the items 
that were on their desk.  So 
pens, pencils, rulers and so 
on.  They used the charcoal 
to make light and dark shade.  
Some amazing talent we 
think! 

Year  6  Capta ins  

THE votes are in!   Year 6 have spoken and the following children have been announced 

as House Captains and Sports Captains accordingly. 

SPORTS CAPTAINS HOUSE CAPTAINS 

Tilly Thomas Matthew Sophie 

Blake Ella Jack H Farida 

Rose George B Hannah Ollie M 

Alice Ollie B Harry Abigail 



Tiger 94.2% 

Panther 98.3% 

Ordering School Lunch 
AS we approach the colder months we usually find that there is a higher uptake 

for school dinners so we would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the 

procedure for ordering. 

The lunch menu is a 3 week rotation and can be found on our website.   The 

menu will change at October half term so look out for a new menu coming home 

in the next few weeks. 

You must make your order one week in advance of your child needing the dinner.  

This allows our kitchen to be efficient when placing their food orders. 

All children in Reception to year 2 are entitled to a free hot lunch.  Parents who 

are in receipt of income based benefits may also be entitled to free lunch.  If you 

think you may fall into this category please speak to the school office. 

If you are entitled to free school meals, either infants or juniors, please do not order the meal and 

then send a packed lunch.  This means the kitchen are wasting food and this is an added cost for 

the school. 

If you forget to order your child’s food, please let the office know or send them with a packed lunch.  

We have had to provide up to 15 extra lunches on some days and this makes it hard for the kitchen 

to know how much food to cook. 

As always we are grateful for your cooperation.  Please speak to the school office if you have any 

trouble with ordering or our online payment system. 

Parking and Driving Awareness 

WE have been approached by a few 

of our neighbours regarding poor 

parking and speeding in the 

surrounding roads.  Please be 

considerate at drop off and pick up.  

Help to keep our children safe.   

Thank you. 

Can you help? 

YEAR 1 are in 

need of some 

wooden Brio 

style train track 

and trains.  If you have any at home 

that is no longer in use, as usual we 

will be very grateful for your 

generous donations. 



 Name Reason 

Panda Ithiel For making a fabulous model of the ‘Naughty Bus’ 

 Talha For great work in Phonics 

Tiger Luca S For an excellent pastille drawing of a bus 

 Eli P For using finger spaces when writing a sentance 

Giraffe Nancy L For persisting with her phonics and writing 

 Louie H For excellent independent writing 

Zebra Blake For trying his best in English to improve his        

presentation 

 Calvin For his excellent understanding in Maths when       

partitioning numbers to 100 

Lemur Aimee For a fantastic effort in maths all week 

 Advik For his consistent effort in his work and role model 

behaviour 

Meerkat James E For making wonderful learning choices this week 

 Isaiah  For having a wonderful can do attitude 

Rhino Jack S For taking so much care with his presentation in all 

lessons 

 Micky  For his super writing about varmints using some       

exciting adjectives 

Elephant Yousif For his thoughtful contributions in our learning        

discussions. 

 Rorie For his excellent problem solving in Maths 

Buffalo Arveja For outstanding contributions in learning discussions 

 Joshua J For fantastic learning in English with his proclamation 

of the Odyssey 

Llama Chloe For her impressive writing in English 

 Reuben For his participation, thoughtful questions and        

observations in science 

Leopard Ollie M For producing some amazing writing 

 Abigail For some outstanding writing using thought provoking 

vocabulary 

Panther Emilia For a fantastic effort in history this week 

 Logan For taking pride in his presentation in all of his     

learning 


